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A big welcome to our new and
returning members to the gym club

for Term 1 2024!

It has been so great to see lots of
new faces in the gym and to see
many kids returning to continue

their gymnastics journey.

Thank you so much for all your
patience with the cancelled classes

this term - these situations are
often out of our control and your

understanding is so very
appreciated. 

Follow us on:
Denmark Gymnastics Club @denmarkgymnasticsclub

www.denmarkgymnastics.com



On Saturday, April 20th we are holding our Annual General Meeting. 

If you weren’t already aware, we are a Not-For-Profit, committee run club. We
depend on the generosity of volunteers in the committee to keep the club running!

Without a committee we will be unable to operate.

At the AGM, ALL COMMITTEE POSITIONS will be declared open and up for
nomination:

President
Vice-President
Secretary
Treasurer
General committee member

We would love to have you on board. The benefits to joining a committee are many:
meet new people and network, get involved in your community, showcase your
expertise, make a difference - to name a few.

If you would like to help us and be involved, please provide written notice at least 14
days prior to the AGM to dengymnastics@gmail.com. The nomination must include
a signature of support from a current committee member.

Please get in touch if you would like more information!

The meeting will be held at the Denmark Gymnastics Gym Shed at 2pm. There will
also be an option to attend via Microsoft Teams online. Link will be provided to
those interested. 

W E  N E E D  Y O U R  H E L P !

2024 Annual General Meeting (AGM)

Term 2 starts Monday 15th April and ends
Friday 28th June. It is an 11 week term.

There are 2 public holidays in term 2: 
ANZAC DAY - Thusrday 25th April

WA DAY - Monday 3rd June
These will be factored in to term fees.

ALL TERM 1 FEES MUST BE PAID IN FULL PRIOR
TO ACCEPTANCE IN TERM 2 PROGRAM

Term 2, 2024



We have a supply of girls training
leotards for purchase at the gym. These

are made by Australian owned global
leotard designers - Sylvia P. 

If you would like to purchase one of
these for your keen gymnast - email:
dengymnastics@gmail.com for more

information.

Training Leotards

There will be no holiday gym this school holidays - enjoy your break!




